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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 9 October 1997

Do, re,
PARADES

The Prime Minister was grateful for your minute of 7 October about your

plans for the Parades Bill. He is content with the approach you propose.

I am copying this to the Private Secretaries of other members of IN and to

Jan Polley (Cabinet Office).

USSP

JOHN HOL

Ken Lindsay Esq

Northern Ireland Office
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